
Date:  4/14/2021 

Topic:   WIMBO meeting 

Call to order:   7:03pm, Brenda Sheridan 

 

Director’s report:  Michelle Ellis 

- Kids are focused on final concert on May 22nd 

- Flash mov video is almost complete, will have one more video shoot Thursday (4/15) from 4-5.  Video will be 

released the week kids come back to school (around 4/26).  

Director’s report:  Eric Messerschmidt   

- Drumline played at football games   

- Had a fun senior night 

- Have started after school rehearsals.   Kids are happy to play together again 

Other business 

- T-shirt contest 

o Luke Morrison’s design was selected for 2021 WIMBO t-shirt.  Prize ($100) was paid.   T-shirts are being 

printed to sell at the May concert 

 

- Final Concert planning 

o Team who will help with concert planning to meet Wednesday (4/21) to do a decoration walk-through. 

Meet at the band shell (directly across from the baseball diamond) 

o Concert Date / Location:  May 22nd, at Recreation Park Bank shell  

o Concert Timeline:  

▪ 9:00 meet at Wilson to start set up  

▪ 10:00 -   do some on-site rehearsals 

▪ 2:00 – Concert starts? – Eric and Michelle to agree timeline for the day  

o Will a few parent volunteers the day of the event 

o Need to reiterate concert attire with students and parents 

o Band shell has been reserved with a permit 

o Will need to rent a truck:  have a 3 hour minimum ($80 / hour,  may have to rent it all day) 

▪ Transport chairs, music stands, etc.  

 

Financial Report:   Janelle Dee 

- Received a couple donations.  Pending receipt of a couple checks, WIMBO achieved the Sprint fundraising target 

of $5000!  

 

Meeting closed:  7:46pm 


